
 
From: John Drumm <john_johndrumm@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 4:27 PM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Re: speaking at meeting 
 
Thank you & the council for giving me the opportunity for talking at your City of  GREEN & council 
meeting. 
 
 
                                                                                                                           John Drumm 
 

On Thursday, April 11, 2019 8:54 AM, Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> wrote: 
 

We do not have a requirement that you have to live in the City to speak.  There is a sign 
in sheet, where you sign in with your information and topic as you come in the Council 
Chambers.    You are given three minutes to speak.   Feel free to call me if you have 
any questions. 
  
  

 
  
  
  
From: John Drumm <john_johndrumm@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 4:50 PM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org>; Molly Kapeluck 
<mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: speaking at meeting 
  
is a non- resident able to speak in front of city council & do they have to explain or scheduled time & 
about topic before.   
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